
Order 
 

In compliance with the Ministry of Home Affairs order 
no 40-3/2020-D dated 24.03.2020, the office of Central 
Information Commission shall remain closed for a 
period of 21 days with effect from 25.03.2020.  
 
All cases scheduled for hearing are deferred for this 
period. In case of any matter of urgency, deputy 
registrar of the registry be contacted telephonically. 
Hearing of such matter would be through audio 
conference. The contact details of deputy registrars are 
available on the website.  
 
CIC/ all Information Commissioners and officials of the 
Commission shall however work-from-home only. 

 

This issues with the approval of competent authority 
 
 
                                                             
                                                            Anil Kumar Gehlot 
  Date: 25.03.2020                            Joint Secretary 
                                                              anil.gehlot@nic.in 
 
 
 

Mobile Numbers of all Deputy Registrars of 

Commission Click Here 

mailto:anil.gehlot@nic.in
https://cic.gov.in/sites/default/files/Circulars%20%26Noification/CICDR.pdf
https://cic.gov.in/sites/default/files/Circulars%20%26Noification/CICDR.pdf

